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As a concerned parent, I wish to make my feelings regarding the Ethics class trial clearly known.  
Whilst I personally do not believe in organized religion, I have absolutely no problem with 
children, who belong to families who do believe in organized religion, participating in religious 
education during the legislated time at primary school.  I just want the courtesy to be extended to 
non-religious families such as mine. Please do everything possible to extend the current Ethics 
class trial into a legislated part of the curriculum. 
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